How Can I Get Extra Credit in 

Ms. Hopkins-Cerame’s Biology Class?
EXTRA CREDIT WILL ONLY BE ACCEPTED IF EVERY OTHER ASSIGNMENT IS TURNED IN!!!

Extra credit is above and beyond your normal class work.  I expect it to be above and beyond what we have done in class.  This means that it should take thought and time.  It is only meant to bring your grade up a point or two in case you are borderline on a grade – for example, if you have an 88 or 89 and would like a 90.  It is NOT grade recovery!

1. Each time we take a test, you may do the following:  
a.  On the day of the test before I hand out the test, turn in your self-made study guide.  This may be rewritten notes or outlines (at least 1 page front and back – it can be more and include diagrams), or flash cards (at least 15 flashcards as long as we have not already done this in class).  This will be worth 3 points on your test grade.
2. Any time during the six weeks you may turn in any one of these options on any biology topic of your choice that we have not covered in class for 1-2 points added to your final grade (tell me something I have not already told you):
a.  You can make a poster, glogster, written report, or model on a topic of choice that we have not covered in class.  
b. Read a scientific article and summarize in your own words.  This must include the title of the article, the journal or magazine it came from, the year it was published, and the author/authors.  You may use the “Scientific American” magazines I have in my room or another approved article.  These can be found online (I have a link to current events on the class website- click the link, scroll down and look for science subject areas, click on Biology and this will take you to current events related to Biology) or at libraries.

c. Hot Science/Cool Talks through the University of Texas.  I will post info about these in my room.  Show proof of attendance and a half page summary.
d. During each topic that we cover in class, I might add a specific extra credit option.  This will be announced in class and on the weebly site at that time.
